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On Friday, there will be a presentation of the Finnish education system as well as the opportunity 

to attend lessons at both primary and secondary schools. In addition, there will be two 

presentations, one by EM participants from Holsterbro (Q-model) and another by Edwin van de 

Scheur (Dare to be Grey). 

There will be two workshop groups, one aimed for primary school teachers, the other one 

targeted for teachers working in secondary schools. We will be exploring themes such as quality 

education, health and well-being and sustainable development, with the specific focus on how to 

improve the students’ skills within these themes. We invite you to share your ideas or examples 

concerning for example the following: 

• participation, involvement and building a sustainable future 
• working life competence, entrepreneurship and networking 
• thinking and learning to learn 
• interaction and communication skills 
• team and project working skills 
• self management and self-evaluation skills 
• personal goal setting skills 

If you have a presentation or otherwise need to show something that requires any equipment, eg. a 
laptop, Internet connection or speakers, please contact Pirjo Ala-Hemmilä by 15 of May at latest. 

 

     pirjo.ala-hemmila@asikkala.fi +358 44 7780 414 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pirjo.ala-hemmila@asikkala.fi


 

 
  ASIKKALA 

 


